
Social Distancing Guide for NYLT 

 

1-     Participants will tent alone 

2-     Packing list will include more clothing to encourage scouts to change often and store soiled 
clothes in bags not loose in tent. 

3-     Check in will include health/temperature screening by medical professional. 

Have you been around anyone who tested positive for Covid the last 14 days? 

Have you been around someone with pneumonia or high fevers the past 3 days? 

Is anyone in your household sick? 

Have you had the following symptoms in the past 3 days: 

Cough, difficulty breathing, fever, runny or stuffy nose, loss of taste or smell, pink eyes, 
rash, vomiting, diarrhea, or stomach pain? 
 
(Mild runny nose ONLY may be allergies this time of the year; although it could be a 
Covid symptom.  We might be to be flexible if only runny nose). 

4-     CPR/First Aid trained staff plus a medical professional on call for us for advice and guidance 
if needed. 

5-     Temperature checks at check in (CDC recommends 100.4 as threshold) and throughout 
course, disposable masks/gloves will be available (participants may bring their own also) 

6-     Extra handwashing stations and hand sanitizer provided to patrols. 

7-     Reduced course size 4 patrols vs. 5-6 in previous years (20 participants max)  

8-     All food served to participants or provided in single serving portions (no “serve yourself”) 

9-     We will be using disposable plates/cutlery so all servings are single use 

10-  All program areas set up outdoors to allow for increased separation and air circulation  

11-  Shower option provided and scheduled to encourage use. 

12-  All team activities are being modified to reduce personal contact. Masks will be required for 
any activity with less than 6ft distance. 

13-  Daily sanitizing of all program areas, restrooms, showers, etc 

14-  Separate tent provided for “isolation” if an individual becomes ill they will not return to 
their patrol site until determination can be made if they are staying or going home 

15-  By being closer to town we will also have the ability to obtain extra supplies or do laundry if 
needed which would have been more difficult at Camp Kern 

 


